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MAINTENANCE VEHICLES 

 
 

On 14 December 2020, the Highways and Transport committee unanimously agreed 

to support the recommendation to the Executive Councillor for Highways, Transport 

and IT set out in the report on the Approval to Award a Contract for the Supply of 

Winter Maintenance Vehicles. 

 

The Committee agreed no additional comments should be forwarded to the 

Executive Councillor. 

 

Prior to reaching this conclusion, the Committee had referred to the strong argument 

for moving from lease arrangements for winter maintenance vehicles to purchasing 

of these vehicles, particularly as purchased vehicles represent an asset for the 

Council, and would lead to savings of £13 million over the capital investment period. 

 


